
 

Creating a Firm Foundation on Unfamiliar Ground 

 
 

 

Cafeteria News 

• Breakfast and Lunch remain free of charge for all students.   

• Breakfast is open from 7:45 to 8:15am daily. 

• Please contact your child’s teacher if you no longer wish for them to 

bring home the take home bags of food during the week. 

Next School Advisory Council Meeting is March 3, 2021 at 3:15pm 

Reminder: Your child’s Interim Reports and Report Cards                      

are available for viewing on Virtual Counselor 

No School on February 15, 2021 and Early Release Day on February 18, 2021 ~ 1:00pm 

Your child on campus should have:  

           

Please call the 

school if your 

child has a 

change in 

dismissal 

Answers to Frequently Asked Questions; 

➢ Transportation concerns go through the school not the 

transportation dept. 

➢ Uniforms are recommended but not mandatory at this time. 

 


